
-----Original Message-----
From: Woertz, Byron [mailto:BWoertz@caiso.com]
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2000 9:07 PM
To: ISO Market Participants; SC Settlements Contacts
Subject: CAISO Notice -

Market Participants
SC Settlements Contacts

As authorized under the ISO Tariff, the Board of Governors
acted on Thursday, September 7, 2000 to raise the maximum charges that can
be collected through Neutrality from $0.095/MWh to $0.035/MWh for the period
of September 15, 2000 through January 15, 2001. The full text of Board
action is posted on the ISO web-site at
http://www1.caiso.com/pubinfo/BOG/documents/motions/20000907/Board/fin2incre
asingneutralityadjustmentpricecap.htm
<http://www1.caiso.com/pubinfo/BOG/documents/motions/20000907/Board/fin2incr
easingneutralityadjustmentpricecap.htm> . The Board memo and presentation
explaining the issue is also posted in the web site at
http://www.caiso.com/docs/2000/09/01/2000090110081325682.html
<http://www.caiso.com/docs/2000/09/01/2000090110081325682.html> .

Byron Woertz
Director, Client Relations


